
  

  

Pine Class News 

This Week... 

This week we have enjoyed getting back into school routines and seeing our friends 

after the half-term holiday.  

Wednesday was a fun-filled day of Halloween activities! All the children explored 

pumpkin slime, created bat artwork, baked Halloween biscuits and we even had a go at 

carving our very own pumpkin, it was ‘spooktacular’! In the afternoon we all participated 

in a Winnie the Witch sensory story. JJ especially liked the water spray from the 

black bath tub and Aiden found Winnie sitting on her cat Wilbur highly amusing!  

In D.T. we have started to wet our felt work, ready to turn them into something 

fabulous! Kenzie was an expert at wetting and rolling the felt; super work Kenzie!  

In Food Technology the children have started learning how to prepare and cook pizzas! 

This week the children made delicious wrap pizzas, they all went down a treat!  

 

 

 

Next Week... 

We will be celebrating and learning about Diwali (the Hindu festival of lights). 

Pine class will also continue to practice for the Christmas production; Lights, Camel, 

Action! The children and staff are all enjoying perfecting the funky dance moves! 

 

 
Reminders… 

Even though we are going into 

the winter months Pine Class will 

still be accessing the great 

outdoors, please remember to 

send in waterproofs, spare 

clothes and wellies so your child 

can fully benefit from outdoor 

learning at Acorns. 

Please can all children’s clothing 

And Finally… 

A big well done to Ruby and 

Bethany for being our stars of 

the week!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Look what we’ve been up to this week… 

 

 

What a great week!  

 

 


